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Rumours on bidding war for the acquisition of FIH Erhvervsbank A/S  
 

 Today, a bidding war for the acquisition of FIH Erhvervsbank has been 
rumored in the Danish media. 
 
We can confirm that a sales process is ongoing; however, we cannot 
comment any further on this. 
 
 
  

 Copenhagen, 8 September 2010 at 17:45 
 
 
 
Henrik Sjøgreen 
Managing Director and CEO 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 


